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Janet Sakauye
"dangapic@miltonhydro.com"
"regulatory@hydroone.com"

EB-2023-0079 Milton Hydro Distribution Inc. -acknowledgment - Service Area Amendment Application - Licence 
ED-2003-0014
Friday, February 3, 2023 11:19:00 AM

Dear Mr. Dan Gapic:

The Ontario Energy Board (OEB) acknowledges receipt of your application for an
amendment to Milton Hydro’s ED-2003-0014 distributor’s licence.

The OEB has assigned file number EB-2023-0079 to this matter.

You will be provided with the name and the contact information of the OEB staff
assigned to this matter at a later date.

Thank you.

Janet Sakauye, Regulatory Administrator I Registrar’s Office

2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor Toronto ON M4P 1E4 l Janet.Sakauye@oeb.ca
Official Correspondence: registrar@oeb.ca | OEB.ca
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